
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 

Monday 27th January 2025 
 

Outdoor Play and Learning (OPAL) Parent Event  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
OPAL is a programme we use in school to ensure every child has amazing playtimes and develops 
life skills through the 16 areas of play.   
 
We would like to invite parents of Years 1 - 6 into school on Tuesday 4th February 2025 from 8.50 
until 9.15 to attend a short assembly in the Hall. We will talk about what OPAL is, how you can 
contribute to it, and what you can do at home to support your child’s play.    
 
You can book your session via the Arbor App on your child's profile: 

●​  Log into your Arbor Parent Portal 
●​ Scroll down and select ‘Clubs’ 
●​ Select ‘OPAL Parent Event’ to book yourself in 

 

We look forward to seeing you all! 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss Davenport and Miss Whitford 

OPAL Leads 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery                                    ​                                                                      Thornton Road, Fairweather Green, 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley                                                                                              Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ 
 
​                                                                                                                                                T: (01274) 488 703 
                                                                                                                                                              E: office@chps.paymat.org 
                                                                                                                                                              www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk 

mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

